
 

 

Join the Primary Years Programme (PYP) team in Barcelona! 

Members of the PYP team are attending the IB regional conference of the Africa, Europe and 
Middle-East from 6 to 9 October 2016. We would like to invite all those attending the conference to 
join our sessions and stop by the IB stand to meet the team, ask questions about the programme, 
and make new connections with IB educators. Do not forget to collect the Stay Up To Date with the 
PYP document at our stand!  

Conference session (1) PYP Update 
Description   Please join the PYP team to hear regional data, professional development 
   updates, and about the enhancements to the PYP. This session will be your 
   opportunity to meet members of the PYP staff and to ask questions about 
   the programme and its implementation. This session will run twice during 
   the conference. 
Speakers   Terri Walker and Laura Griffin  
Date    Friday, 7 October 2016 
Time    10:15-11:15 
Room    #120-121 
 
Conference session (5) Learning and teaching in PYP schools 
Description   In order to remain a leader in international primary education, the PYP  
   development team works in collaboration with schools, organizations and 
   universities to develop and support exemplary and innovative learning and 
   teaching. Through consultation and educational research, one area 
   identified as needing additional guidance within the PYP review is to set out 
   PYP principles that support the characteristics of an IB education and the 
   process of learning together in the PYP. Enjoy an interactive session to hear 
   eight PYP principles for learning and teaching, and how you can put these 
   into practice. Take away ideas to help design and plan learning that is  
   significant, relevant, challenging and engaging. 
Speaker   Terri Walker 
Date    Saturday, 8 October 2016 
Time   10:15-11:15 
Room    #118-119 
 
Conference session (7) PYP Update (repeat) 
Description   Please join the PYP team to hear regional data, professional development 
   updates, and about the enhancements to the PYP. This session will be your 
   opportunity to meet members of the PYP staff and to ask questions about 
   the programme and its implementation. This session will run twice during 
   the conference. 
Speakers   Terri Walker and Laura Griffin 
Date    Saturday, 8 October 2016 
Time    14:15-15:15 
Room    #118-119 

Be on the lookout for live tweets from the @ibpyp account (#IBBCN16) and join the discussion. 
Tweet a comment about your favourite PYP session(s), new people you connected with or 
something you will take away and implement at your school. 

We look forward to seeing you in Barcelona. 
PYP development team 


